COPY.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosuros
15th October, 1937,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of 29¢th
garding the Stern Tube and Shafting pr

connexion with Messrs. Philip & Son's Yard No.84

send herewith, for your information, a

commnication which has to-day been addres

on the subject.
I sm, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

¥

Mr« T. Miller,

PLYMOUTH»




